
Ottava, March 7th., 1916.

In reply to your letter of the 30th November, I beg to
sir,

transmit herewith for your information copy of a letter of

tyday's date which has been addressed to Mrs. E. B. Matheson, Mr

in regard to the property at Onion Lake which she offered for

sale for a hospital building.

Your obedient servant,

F.T.K.

Aest. Deputy and Secretary.

V. B. Orombie, Bsq.,

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Prince Albert, Sask.
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